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Students obtain Degree from Universidad Complutense Madrid

On 31 May 2019, the first students of the HWR Berlin were awarded their Bachelor Degree from the esteemed and highly
respected Complutense University in Madrid.
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Alejandra Calvo, Irina Krupp and Sandra Stephan, students from the Double Degree Programme, International Business
Administration Exchange (IBAEx), have now received both the Bachelor Business Administration of the HWR Berlin and the
Grado en Administración y Dirección de Empresas of the Faculty of Economics, Facultad de Ciencias Económicas y
Empresariales.

Prof. Michael Faustino Bauer together with Prof. Manuel García-Goñi, Vice Dean for International Affairs, and other
representatives of the university, presented the students with the university's stole and degree certificate - in the presence of
some 100 other graduates of the same year group.

More information on the double degree programme of the HWR Berlin

https://www.hwr-berlin.de/en/study/degree-programmes/detail/6-international-business-administration-exchange-ibaex/
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